## Safety Committee Meeting – Town Hall – June 18, 2014

Those present: Kim Cowles, Suzy MacDonald, Scott Leslie,

Also Present: Jeff Philips, Jeremy Hall, Kevin Dauphine, Sally Small

The meeting was called to order at 8 am.

The Committee met today at the Lafayette School with William Brousseau.

A mix of Committee members and town employees attended a 4 hour training to become CPR & AED certified. This training was mostly hands on. This is considered to be our 2<sup>nd</sup> quarter 2014 meeting. All employees and Safety Committee members were invited to participate.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:00pm

Respectfully submitted / Suzanne MacDonald, Exec Secretary